
 

Dear Future Supporter, 
 

We are contacting you on behalf of Red Nation Robotics. Our team is a part of ​FIRST                                 
Robotics which is an organization of people who want to advance the STEM fields. We are looking                                 
to work with you for the purpose of helping young men and women increase their knowledge and                                 
experience in the field. 
 

Although we run our team efficiently, we do need monetary resources in order to achieve                             
our goal. Partnering with our team will promote your business and increase your standings within                             
our community. 

 

Our team is a known and avid supporter of veterans, ​FIRST ​For All (supporting all special                               
needs), and Elevating Girls and Young Women in STEM. In essence, we are reaching out to you for                                   
an opportunity to help your community and our youth. This is an offer you cannot pass up.  
 
You or your business can partner in any of the following tax-deductible ways:  goods, services, 
food, or money. Sponsorship levels and their benefits are listed below: 
 

 
Copper: $100 

Your name will be displayed on the Halls High School 
robotics team sponsors webpage 

 

Bronze: $250 
Copper benefits, plus your name will appear on the 

team’s 2020 competition t-shirts 
 

Silver: $500 
Bronze benefits, plus your logo is displayed on our pit 

displays at all our  competitions & demonstrations 
 

Titanium: $1000 
Silver benefits, plus your name or logo will be 
displayed on the team’s 2020 t-shirts (+ t-shirt) 

 

Gold: $2500 
Titanium benefits, plus your name or logo will be 

displayed on our 2020 robot, next January 
 

Platinum: $5000+ 
Gold benefits, plus your logo will be on our 2020 

transport trailer, and your name announced during 
competitions 

 
Thank you for your time and collaboration! 

Respectfully Yours, 

 
 
Red Nation Robotics 
Making Robots, Building Leaders 

Checks to Halls High School Robotics at the address above (Please put “Donation” in the notes) 
Questions? rednation4576@gmail.com 


